
2008 - 2010 
  
HONOURARY  RABBI  
Rabbi Ben Ayon 
416-630-5510 or 
Pager: 980-0116 
 
PAST  PRESIDENT 
Stan Ash 
416-445-9937 
 
PRESIDENT 
Sheldon Rose 
905-731-1177 
  
VICE-PRESIDENT 
Steve Levant 
905-841-2145 
 
TREASURER 
Jeff Hershorn, C.A. 
B.Sc 
630 York Hill Blvd. 
Thornhill, L4J 5L9 
905-764-8739 
  
RECORDING & 
CORRESPONDING 
SECRETARY 
Loren Wiseman, B.A. 
905-764-6310 
 
SOCIAL  
Stan Ash 
360 Banbury Rd. 
Toronto, M2L 2V5 
416-445-9937 
 
MEMBERSHIP 
Loren Freid 
81 Avenue Rd. 
Richmond Hill,  
L4C 9N6 
905-787-1037 
  
WELFARE 
Martin Novak 
45 Heatherton Way 
Thornhill, L4J 3E7 
905-764-9525 
  
SGT-AT-ARMS 
Zachary Ruderman 
905-886-4245 
  
CEMETERY DIRECTORS 
Norem Litvak 
416-633-9163 
  
Jack Reiter 
416-789-4886 
 
 
www.bluestarlodge.ca 
 

 

 
 

SUNDAY JULY 27, 2008: 
 
GENERAL MEETING 
Date:            Sunday, July 27, 2008          
Breakfast:     9:00 am                            
Meeting:        Following 
Location:       Shopsy’s Deli 7240 Woodbine Ave 

ELECTION RESULTS 

President:        Sheldon Rose                  Social:           Stan Ash 
Vice President: Steve Levant                   Past President:Stan Ash 
Membership:    Loren Freid                     Secretary:      Loren Wiseman 
Sgt-At-Arms:   Zachary Ruderman          Cemetary:      Norem Litvak 
Treasurer:       Jeff Hershorn                                      Jack Reiter 
Welfare:          TBA 

FINANCIAL 
A reminder that all outstanding dues should be sent in ASAP, especially those that 
are past due.   

SOCIAL 
Saturday July 26 - Orillia Trip. Please meet in the front of the Pickle Barrel at 9:00 
AM.  Bro. Steve Levant will be giving out the tickets for the theatre and cruise at 
that time.  Please contact Steve in the event that you cannot make it to this 
event. 
Sunday September 14 - Stratford Festival 
Sunday November 2 - Jersey Boys 
  
Our Installation has been booked at Fontana Gardens for Sunday, October 26th .  

Cost to each member is $30.00 per person, please review the flyer in this mailing 
for details.  
  
WELFARE 
Congratulations to Bro. Ian Lapidus on the marriage of his daughter Stacey to 
Shane White, grandson of the late Bro. Willie English.  
Congratulations to Bro. Phil Pancer for being accepted as a probationary member 
to the lodge. 
Our deepest condolences to: 
- Celia and family, on the loss of her husband and longtime member, Bro. Isaac 
Klein, also Gloria Tenenbaum, Isaac�s sister. 
- Jackie and family on the loss of her husband and longtime member, Bro. 
Meyer(Mike) Rotblott. 
  
OLD AND NEW BUSINESS 
  
Bro. Randy Eckler has relinquished his role and responsibilities from the Welfare 
Position.   

 


